COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
20th November 2006
MOTION 4
MOTION: Councillor John Hannon
"That all necessary pruning and cleaning be carried out as a matter of urgency at the boundary on the public open space at Woodlawn Park Drive at Firhouse Road"
Report: 
The hedgerow along the boundary of the public open space at Woodlawn Park Drive with the Firhouse Road is scheduled for removal as part of Phase 2 of the Firhouse Road realignment scheme.  The contractor for the Road Scheme has taken possession of the works site and it is expected that this hedgerow will be removed in due course.  
In this context, the Parks Department has no plans to undertake pruning of the hedgerow.  
There is evidence of illegal dumping of domestic green waste being on the open space in the vicinity of the existing hedgerow.

The Council’s Litter Warden is being asked to investigate. 
